REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

(FINANCIAL AUDIT SERVICES)

KINGDOM OF SWAZILAND
MANZINI TO MBADLANE (MR 3) HIGHWAY PROJECT (LOT 1)
Roads Sector
Financing Agreement reference: 
5500155007651
Project ID No.: 


P-SZ-DB0-012
The Government of the Kingdom of Swaziland has received financing from the African Development Bank towards the cost of the Manzini to Mbadlane (MR 3) Highway Project, and intends to apply part of the agreed amount for this grant to payments under the contract for the Financial Audit Services on the project.
The objective of the audit is to enable the auditors to express an independent professional opinion on the financial position of the project; and to ensure that the funds granted to the project have been used for their intended purposes. 
The audit will be carried out in accordance with the International Standards on Auditing as approved by the African Development Bank and will include such tests and verification procedures as the auditors consider necessary under the circumstances.
The Auditors must be independent of project planners, designers and construction companies involved in the project and have no business or other company associations with them.

The Roads Department of the Ministry of Public Works and Transport now invites eligible consultants to indicate their interest in providing these services. Interested consultants must provide information indicating that they are qualified to perform the services (brochures, description of similar assignments, experience in similar conditions, availability of appropriate skills among staff, etc.). Consultants may constitute joint-ventures to enhance their chances of qualification. 

Eligibility criteria, establishment of the short-list and the selection procedure shall be in accordance with the African Development Bank’s “Rules and Procedures for the use of Consultants” dated May 2008 and revised July 2012, which is available on the Bank’s website at http://www.afdb.org. 

Interested consultants may obtain further information at the address below during office hours from 08:00 to 16:45 Hrs. Swaziland time, Monday to Friday exclusive of Public Holidays.

Attention: Mr. Buhle Vincent Dlamini

Lusutfu Link Road, Hospital Hill

Ministry of Public Works and Transport Headquarters
Second Floor, Office No. 84

P.O. Box 58

Mbabane
H 100
Swaziland

Phone:
+268 2409 9105

Cell:
+268 7802 1182

Facsimile number: 
+268 2404 2170

Electronic mail address
: DlaminiVin@gov.sz

Expressions of Interest must be delivered to the address below by Friday, 19th June 2015 at 09:00 Hrs. Swaziland time and in an enveloped clearly marked as follows:

“Tender No.112 of 2015/2016

Expression of Interest for Financial Audit Services 

MANZINI TO MBADLANE (MR 3) HIGHWAY PROJECT (LOT 1)”
Attention: Secretary to National Tender Board

Lusutfu Link Road, Hospital Hill

Treasury Department / Treasury Building

P.O. Box 38 

Mbabane

H 100
Swaziland

Phone:
+268 2409 9105

Facsimile number: 
+268 2404 2170

Email address:




       DlaminiVin@gov.sz
